
Relationship to the U.S. Department of 
Education 
The Office of Financial Aid at Tennessee Technological University has had no adverse 
communication from the U.S. Department of Education (USDOE). There are no funds due back 
to the USDOE. The University is not on the reimbursement method for federal funding. We 
know of no complaints from or to the USDOE which would indicate possible areas of non-
compliance. 
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